Elba Zoning Board of Appeals

August 1st, 2022

Chairman Rick Sanfratello called the monthly meeting of the Elba Zoning board of Appeals to
order at 7:00PM leading with the pledge of Allegiance.

Members present were:
Charles Norton Sr
Rick Sanfratello
Max Torrey
Mark Capparco
John Given
Wade Chamberlain———Town Board member

The minutes for the July meeting were read and approved. Max made a motion to accept, John
seconded the motion. Motion passed

Town/Village Planning Board: Christian Yunker was present at the town board meeting to
discuss county wide projects, roads, water installs, and Solar projects.

Old Business: Pam Moreland submitted new home plans and permit to be signed by the new
ZEO.

New Business: The board discussed some new changes to section 404 of the Zoning laws.

Max made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 pm, Mark seconded. Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles Norton Sr, Secretary
Town of Elba Zoning Board




